Kimberlz Gibbons

From: Michelle B <michelle.hookedup@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 1:38 PM

To: Central Permitting

Cc: Donnie Barbour

Subject: Permit # MRES2404-0075

To Whom it May Concern:

Please advise...we have made several attempts to arrange for the final HVAC inspection at 37 Pender Rd,
Spring Lake with no success. The homeowner will not allow access to the home.

Hooked Up Heating and Cooling, LLC



